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To Team Leader
Legal and Democratic Services

From Tara-Erin Gilchrist  Licensing Standards Officer, Environmental Services
Email tegilchrist@aberdeencity.gov.uk Date 16 November 2016
Tel. 01224 522185 Our Ref. TAE/PAC/(AC809)
Fax. 01224 523887 Your Ref.

Licensing (Scotland) Act 2005

Premises Licence Review:  Town House 1st December 2016 at 10.30 am

Premises Licence:  (AC809) International Shop, 398 George Street, Aberdeen

In my capacity as a Licensing Standards Officer, I was notified by the Licensing 
section of Aberdeen City Council that the above named Premises had not paid their 
annual fee by the 1st October 2016.

A member of the Commercial team contacted the Licence Holder on the 11th October 
2016 and was informed that the premises closed on the 18th September 2016. 
Unfortunately, they did not confirm if they would be surrendering or retaining the 
premises licence.

Tara-Erin Gilchrist
Licensing Standards Officer


